

17th June 2022

'The Hole in Wand'

Dear Parents/Carers of Year Six,

We are so proud of our Year Six children!!! They worked incredibly hard on their SAT's papers up until May and since then they have been giving their full energy to their writing! They have given 100% and we couldn't be happier with their performance!

As a special treat, we are going to take them on a trip into town to 'The Hole in Wand' which is a 'magical' crazy golf experience. We will go for the morning of Monday 4th July. The children need to wear trainers or something comfy for walking and for the golf. They will also need to bring a named water bottle and a small snack (no nuts please). We will be back in time for lunch.

There will be no charge for this trip and we do not need a consent form completing as this is a local area trip.

We really hope the children (and staff!) will enjoy this relaxing and fun experience.

Best wishes,

Jo Sawyer and the Year Six Team



Part of Ebor Academy Trust. Registered office: Ebor Business and Training Centre, The Leyes, Osbaldwick, York YO10 3PR. Registered in England No. 08806335.